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In-text citations are by name of author and year of publication, divided by comma and in brackets: 
(Kohlberg and Mertens, 1986). 

Permissions for the reuse of figures: It is the authors’ responsibility to obtain permission to 
reproduce original or modified material that has been previously published. If you want to use 
material published by De Gruyter, please check the instructions on our website: 
https://www.degruyter.com/publishing/services/rights-and-permissions. If you are requesting 
rights for figures published by other publishers, you need to check the publisher’s website for 
standard forms and conditions. 

Accepted Manuscripts: After acceptance and typesetting, proofs will be sent to the author for 
checking. This stage is to be used only to correct errors that may have been introduced during the 
production process. Prompt return of the corrected proofs is appreciated. 
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Authors of accepted papers are expected to submit a complete set of all data used for their 
analysis in electronic form as ZIP archive. These replication files should include the data used, 
program files, and a documentation files in electronic form. 

Upon acceptance, you will be asked to upload your replication files to ScholarOne 
(http://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/geer). For the upload, please use the file designation Replication 
files for publication in Data Archive (ZIP archive only). 

If some of the data cannot be disseminated because of licensing or confidentiality requirements, 
please submit a statement with your replication files stating the exact reason why the data cannot 
be shared. If possible, include detailed instructions on how the data can be obtained by others. 
Please use the comment box within the submission process for your statement. 

For authors interested in open access publication: If your manuscript is accepted, open access 
publication is available for German Economic Review authors who wish to make their article freely 
available on De Gruyter Online. Authors choosing to publish open access pay an article processing 
charge. All articles undergo peer review and will be accepted for publication based on the quality of 
their scientific contribution. Choosing open access publication has no influence on the peer review 
or acceptance process. For more information on De Gruyter’s open access policies please visit: 
http://www.degruyter.com/open-access. 
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